
JOKE of  
theDAYJOKE DAY

To ensure we are sharing smiles each day during this unprecedented 
time, we are happy to introduce the YMCA JOKE OF THE DAY! 

We invite everyone to send in their favorite short, G-rated jokes!  
 

Write it in an e-mail or a send a video of yourself telling it! 
Submit all jokes to jnastasi@hamiltonymca.org. Send as many  

as you like - kids are encouraged to submit jokes as well! 
 

First joke is scheduled to start Monday, June 1 so start sending now! 
 

All entries are subject to approval for content, and will be posted to the Hamilton Area YMCA Facebook page.
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